
Christopher Wee, MD 

I am excited to announce my candidacy for the Ohio State Medical Association 
Delegation to the American Medical Association House of Delegates. 
 
Achieving policy success in the AMA HOD requires building coalitions. Over the past 
decade, I have formed working relationships with other members of the HOD. Having 
served on three separate state delegations to the House in the past, including on the 
Ohio delegation when I was a resident, I understand the role and responsibility to be a 
member of the HOD. These experiences, along with my experience working with 
national leaders (e.g. Board of Trustees) and AMA staff during my time as AMA-RFS 
Chair, have helped me understand the nuances of policy creation and implementation. 
 
I look forward to drawing on these relationships and experiences to help build coalitions 
and advance our OSMA’s priorities at the national level. I humbly ask for your support. 


